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The FSSP supports Australian universities to host U.S. 
academics or professionals as guest speakers, lecturers and/or 
collaborative researchers.  
 
The FSSP seeks to develop a curriculum, build research links 
and establish ongoing institutional partnerships. It provides a 
grant to support a Fulbright Senior Specialist’s visit to Australia 
for 2 to 6 weeks.  
 
The Fulbright Program provides successful Fulbright Senior 
Specialists with an international economy airfare and a US$200 
per day honorarium.   
 
The Australian host institution must be prepared to cover the 
cost of Specialist’s housing, meals, and any necessary, 
program-related, in-country transportation.  
 
Interested Australian institutions should apply for this grant 
at: http://www.fulbright.com.au/scholarships/for-australian-
educational-institutions?layout=edit&id=159   

 

Australian institutions should demonstrate the benefits and 
outcomes of the visit, as well as the support they will provide to 
the Fulbright Senior Specialist (in addition to the Fulbright 
Program funding).   
 
American academics or professionals who wish to get on 
the Fulbright Senior Specialist Roster (held by the Council of 
International Exchange of Scholars, CIES) should apply at: 
http://www.cies.org/Specialist/Apply/  
 
 

Applications are open, and will close 28 October 2013 
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